
Feedback on Walking Path Accessibility 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Recipient's Name] 

Address: [Recipient's Address] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I am writing to provide feedback on the accessibility of the walking paths in [Location/Area]. As 

a frequent user of these paths, I believe it is important to highlight both the positive aspects and 

areas that could benefit from improvement. 

Firstly, I commend the efforts made to create paths that are generally well-maintained and 

visually appealing. The addition of benches and shaded areas along the route greatly enhances 

the experience for walkers. 

However, I have noticed several aspects that could be improved to enhance accessibility for all 

users, particularly those with mobility challenges. For example: 

• The inclines in certain sections are quite steep and could benefit from more gradual 

slopes. 

• In some areas, the surfaces of the paths are uneven or have protruding roots, which pose a 

risk for tripping. 

• Clear signage indicating accessible routes would be helpful for navigation. 

Overall, I appreciate the efforts made to create walking paths in our community. I hope my 

feedback assists in making these paths even more accessible for everyone. Thank you for your 

attention to this matter. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[Your Email] 

[Your Phone Number] 


